
 

 

 
Cockenzie Primary School - Christmas Countdown 2021 

 
 
 

Date Event Notes 
 

 

 

Friday 26th November 

 

Last day for ordering 

Christmas lunch  

 

Last day for ordering Christmas lunch is 26th November. Children 

receiving free lunches must still place an order if they wish to have 

a Christmas dinner.  
 

 

Wednesday 1st December 

at 0800hrs 

 

P1-P7 Last day for milk 

orders 

 

Cut off for ordering milk for the next term is Wednesday 1st 

December at 0800hrs. NO orders will be accepted after this 

date/time. Thank you 
 

 

Saturday 4th December 

 

The Big Family Fun 

Christmas Fayre 

 

This event, organised by the PTA takes place at The Cockenzie and 

Port Seton Royal British Legion, West Harbour Road between 11am 

– 3pm.  Entry is Free (Donations are welcome)   
 

There will be  

 lots of free fun crafts for children  to do along with games and 

of course 

 local small business stalls to kick off your Christmas Shopping 

 a massive raffle and tickets are now available. Please contact 

the PTA for tickets directly.   
 

The event is to raise money for Poppy Scotland and Cockenzie 

Primary/Nursery School. 
 

 

Thursday 9th December 

 

P4 Party (PM) 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th December 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

 

Small donation welcome for Save the Children/Foodbank donation.  

 

Monday 13th December 

 

P3 Party (PM) 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th December 

 

 

P6 Party (AM) 

 

Christmas Lunch 

(Nursery to P7) 

 

 

 

Last orders for Christmas Lunch is Friday 26th November. Please 

pay for the lunch online by this date too.  

 

Wednesday 15th December 

 

 

P1 Party (PM) 

 

 

Thursday 16th December 

 

P2 Party (AM) 

P5 Party (PM) 

P7 Party (PM) 

 

Nursery Party 

(1330–1430hrs) 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child does not normally attend on a Thursday at this time 

they will be welcome to join.  Further information will be emailed at 

start of December. 

 

Friday 17th December 

 

Last day of term 

 

All finish at normal time 
 

P1-P7 Christmas Parties:  
If children wish, they can wear party clothes or a Christmas Jumper for their party. 

If the party is in the morning, please ensure your child has school uniform to change into for after the party. 

If the party is in the afternoon, your child can bring party clothes to change into after lunch. 

Please note all parties will take place within school hours. 
 

P1 Nativity: will be filmed and can be viewed on P1 Google Classroom during the last week of term.   

Details to follow from the P1 teachers. 
 

Panto:  Mother Goose Panto available any time from Monday 13th December for classes. 
 


